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LM/RCD 
 
18 April 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Eid Celebrations 
 
We will be celebrating Eid on Monday, 24 April 2023.  Although Eid actually takes place this week, we 
have chosen Monday so that those children who will be absent from school celebrating will be back to 
help us celebrate.   
 
During the day the children will be making Eid cards and there will be a special assembly where they will 
learn more about Eid and what it means to people of the Muslim faith.   
 
In the afternoon, the children will enjoy a class party and therefore the children can come to school in 
party clothes, or special Eid clothes.  However, children will still need sensible shoes for outdoor play and 
all clothes should be suitable for a full day in school 
 
We are hoping that the children will be able to enjoy some party food and would like to ask parents and 
carers to bring in some food to share with the class.  Vegetarian or Halal food would be ideal.  This could 
be party food or special Eid foods for the children to try.  Please ensure that all food are free from 
containing nuts.  Please also note that we do not need every parent to provide enough food for all the 
children in class, just for a few – this will ensure that all the children will be able to have a snack, without 
a lot of waste. 
  
Where possible, please label whether food is Halal or not - class teachers will also check before offering 
it to the children.  Water and squash will be provided by school. 
 
If you are celebrating Eid at home or with family and friends, we would really appreciate it if you are able 
to send in some photographs for us to share with the children.  These can either be sent to the year 
group email addresses, or uploaded directly to Seesaw.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Laura Martin 
 
Laura Martin 
Class Teacher 
 
 


